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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Bud Duke [BDuke@dtsc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2009 8:55 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: Crow Canyon Cleaners

Good morning, Steven. 
  
Just checking the status of the SVE Pilot Test and the Fact Sheet.  I was contacted via telephone (a couple of weeks 
ago) by the new consultant asking about varying from the workplan re: temporary versus permanent soil gas probes.  I 
told him that I was not averse to using temporary probes as long as they were of acceptable construction.  I did say, 
though, that this project was the County's and he was required to get approval from your office. 
  
Bud 
  
  
-------------------------------------------------------------- 
Harold (Bud) Duke, P.G., Acting Chief 
Sacramento Schools Unit 
Brownfields and Environmental Restoration Program 
Department of Toxic Substances Control 
8800 Cal Center Drive 
Sacramento, CA 95826 
Phn: (916) 255-3695 
Cell: (916) 708-3728 
Fax: (916) 255-3734 
BDuke@dtsc.ca.gov 


